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FOOD ESTABLISHMENT INSPECTION REPORT

PRIORITY ITEMS

These items MUST RECEIVE IMMEDIATE ACTION within 72 hours or as stated.

CORE ITEMS

These items are to be corrected by the next regular inspection or as stated.

2

North County Parkside Elementary School 100 North Parkside Drive Desloge, 63601

Hobart Hot Cabinet: Ambient 137 Walk In Cooler: Ambient, Diced Chicken 40, 40

Omelettes Reheated in the Oven 168 Walk in Freezer: Ambient <0

Milk Cooler: Ambient, Milk 38/35

Juice from Ice Bed Cold Hold 38/46*

3-202.15

4-202.11A

3-501.16A
(2)

3-501.17A
and B

Two #10 cans of apple sauce were observed on the dry storage rack with dents on their top rims. Food
containers shall be in good condition to protect the integrity of the contents. Cans with dented seams or
creased dents may render the contents unsafe. CORRECTED ON SITE by removing the cans for return.

A stainless steel bowl on the clean equipment rack had a dented surface that created inclusions that are
not easily cleanable. Also, an aluminum pot located on the rack above the 3-compartment sink had dents
and an accumulation of calcium residue inside that appears to be calcium deposits. Multi-use food contact
surfaces shall have smooth surfaces that are free of imperfections that prevent effective cleaning and
sanitizing. Please replace the bowl and the pot. CORRECTED ON SITE by voluntarily discarding the items.

*The juice cooler for student is an open air cooler with ice packs placed beneath trays of individual juice
containers. A layer of juice containers was placed on the bottom of each tray and additional containers were
on top of the first layer. Juice from the top layer was measured at 46F and juice from the bottom layer was
measured at 38F. Potentially hazardous foods shall be held at 41F or lower. Please do not stack juice
containers on top of the bottom layer. CORRECTED ON SITE by discussion with the kitchen manager and
returning the juice to the walk-in cooler.

A container of cut lettuce and an open container of turkey bologna in the walk-in cooler were labeled with
the date of opening but no discard date. Open containers of ready-to-eat potentially hazardous food shall be
labeled with a discard date that is the date of opening/preparation plus a maximum of 6 additional days.
Please label foods with a discard date. CORRECTED ON SITE by labeling.
NOTE: The hot water sanitizing dish washer reached adequate sanitizing temperatures based on the thermo
test label attached to an equipment item and passed through the cycles of the mechanical warewashing
machine. The thermo test label will be attached to the Health Center copy of this routine inspection report.

COS

COS

COS

COS

6-403.11B

4-204.112

A personal pan was stored on the clean equipment rack above the 3 compartment sink where facility
cookware is stored. Employee items shall be stored in a designated location separate from food, equipment,
utensils, linens, and single use items. CORRECTED ON SITE by removing the pan to a separate location.

The ambient temperature thermometer in the milk cooler is missing its hook to hang in the cooler and it is
fallen to the bottom of the cooler where it is difficult to read. Ambient temperature thermometers in
refrigerators shall be located in an easy-to-read location. Please install a thermometer where it can be easily
observed to monitor the ambient temperature in the cooler.

COS

9/18/19

A line through an item on page 1 of this report indicates the item was either not observed or not applicable.
Breakfast Munu: Cheese Omelette, Bagel, Pop Tart, Cheese Stick, Apple Sauce, Milk, and Juice.
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